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Government of Canada IPY Program 
Travel Support for Participation at the IPY Oslo Science Conference 2010
The International Polar Year (IPY) Oslo Science Conference (OSC) “Polar Science – Global Impact” is being held June 8-12, 2010 in Oslo, Norway.  This conference will bring together researchers from around the world to present the latest results of IPY and will be an invaluable opportunity for sharing results of Canadian IPY projects, including the 52 research projects supported by the Government of Canada.  
The Government of Canada IPY Program is offering partial travel support on a competitive basis to individuals who have been active in IPY in Canada to attend the OSC 2010.  This includes representatives of science projects and training, communications and outreach projects, as well as Aboriginal and Northern Canadians who have been involved in IPY activities.  Travel support for students and teachers has been made available through a separate process. 
Eligibility and conditions for travel support are outlined below.  Eligible expenses will be reimbursed following submission of receipts and include: conference registration, flight and accommodation expenses.  Meals and incidentals will not be covered.  A letter of agreement will be issued to each successful applicant by March 22, 2010.
Applications for travel support will be assessed against the following criteria:

· Level of involvement in IPY OSC 2010, e.g., session chair, oral presentation, and/or poster; and
· Demonstrated contribution to IPY in Canada. 
Priority will be given to individuals involved in projects supported by the Government of Canada IPY Program or by the Natural Sciences and Engineering Research Council IPY Special Research Opportunity.  Among researchers, preference will also be given to those who have already presented / made their IPY project results available to an audience in Canada and who have submitted the metadata from their IPY project to the Polar Data Catalogue (www.polardata.ca/).  

In awarding the available travel support funding, the Government of Canada IPY Program aims to ensure Canadian representation across conference program themes, as well as to ensure Northern and Aboriginal participation from across the North.

The maximum available travel support, per individual, is as follows:

	Participant
	Maximum Travel Support

	Aboriginal and Northern Canadians

(Maximum of one person per organization will be accepted)
	$5000

	IPY Researchers

(Maximum of one person per project will be accepted, not including awards made under separate participant categories)
- Federal IPY Researchers (50/50 cost-shared basis with sponsoring departments)

- Non-Federal IPY Researchers


	$2000

$3000

	Representatives of IPY Training, Communications and Outreach Projects

(Maximum of one person per project/organization will be accepted)
	$2500


Please submit your application to the Government of Canada IPY Program by the end of business day on Tuesday, March 16 by email at api-ipy@inac-ainc.gc.ca or by facsimile (819) 934-0584.  

For more information about the travel support for the IPY Oslo Science Conference available from the Government of Canada IPY Program, please contact:

Sarah Kalhok 



or
Jennifer Bellman

Manager, IPY Science


Coordinator, Training, Communications &Outreach

(819) 934-6087



(819) 994-1803

Sarah.Kalhok@inac-ainc.gc.ca

Jennifer.Bellman@inac-ainc.gc.ca
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